
PTA update for the June 22 Governor’s meeting 

Events update  

Mothers’ Day Sale held 21st March – an independent shopping experience where all the children 

could buy something for their mum/someone special. Pupils all came in well behaved and excited to 

buy gifts. 359 items sold including candles, smellies, sparkly pens, notebooks, chalk board hearts, 

socks, mugs, puzzle books, diffusers, chocolates. Takings at event £1108.25, however after initial 

outlay of products bought only a small profit was made.  This event is not designed to make a huge 

profit, it’s more about the experience for the children.  We received positive feedback from staff, 

volunteers and parents. Good event overall. 

Second hand uniform sale - 13th June  

 

Bags2school collection - 14th June 

 

Father’s Day breakfast bags – being distributed 17th June.  86 bags ordered. 

 

Summer BBQ 8th July – a variety of stalls, BBQ and bar.  Lots of parents, staff and year6/7 children 

have volunteered to help. 

 

Lollies being gifted by the PTA to all children for after the Race for Life on 21st July 

 

Hoping to hold a disco and film night in the autumn term 

 

PTA contributions provided to the school 

Last contribution from the PTA – May 2022 - £6000 

Annual contributions from the PTA 

 Water dispensers & Y6 bottled                  £1195 
 Butts Field Maintenance                             £ 250 
 Curriculum, Science & Art Resources       £4000 

Additional suggestions for current year 

 Cornerstones                                                £2250 
 Classroom Secrets                                       £405 
 Shading Solutions                                        £2000 approx 

 


